
THE SCOOP
Employee Newsletter of Cotati-Rohnert Park Unified School District

Welcome to the first issue of The Scoop, a newsletter for
employees of Cotati-Rohnert Park Unified. 

We all have much information to sort through, and it's our
hope that this newsletter is short, sweet and has
information you can use.

If you have suggestions for info you'd like to see, features,
or if you have photos from your site(s) that feature our
employees, please send them to news@crpusd.org 

It's our goal to distribute the newsletter the first Monday of
each month, unless it falls on a holiday.
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"You are enough.
You have influence.
You are a genius.
You have a contribution to make.
You have a gift others need.
Your actions define your impact. 
You are the change.
You matter."
- Angela Maiers, the You Matter Manifesto

Evaluat'd is our New Employee
Evaluation Tool
We are transitioning our certificated and classified
evaluations from paper forms to online, using our new tool,
Evaluat'd. We will use all existing forms that have been
agreed to by RPCEA, SEIU, and CSEA; however they will be
online. Evaluat'd allows administrators to stay on top of all
negotiated timelines. It also allows for greater transparency,
as unit members and supervisors will be able to see where
they are in the evaluation process in real time. 

We have officially begun the textbook
adoption process for English Language
Arts( ELA). Our current materials need
updating and it’s time to review and
pilot instructional materials aligned to the
California State Standards.

The Curriculum Council surveyed our staff
and ELA is a priority for our teachers. A
team of practitioners has been assembled
to review and test out the materials over
the next six months. The team will pilot
the ELA/ELD materials for K-8 beginning
in late October. The Curriculum Council
that was formed in Spring 2021 will lead
this process.

ELA Adoption



Human Resources Staff Update
We welcome our new HR team! Beth Shepard and Rochelle Gregori
are Human Resources Specialists and their sites/departments are
listed below. Leticia (Letty) Infanger is our Human Resources Clerk,
and she is responsible for Coaches, Substitutes, and COVID-19
support. 

Job Openings
We have job openings across
many areas. If you know of
anyone looking for work, please
share the posting link to our
website : JOBS 

If you have ideas or photos for the
newsletter, please email them to

news@crpusd.org

https://www.crpusd.org/cms/one.aspx?portalId=485396&pageId=3661978

